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I am all for encouraging people to be more responsible with environmental management, but
this bill (SB1530) and its sisters are much too "overkill" for what you claim to be trying to
accomplish. 
Timber Unity provided more practical ways to accomplish your goals without raising basic
living costs and killing jobs that people rely on.
Maybe their proposal is not perfect, but this mess of a bill is not the answer.
I oppose what you're trying to do, and believe it makes you look really bad.
Sarah Brown
Lebanon, Oregon

mailto:crowndown1997@yahoo.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

